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I am opposed to SB 1153 

Our current water rights rules are protecting our water resources just fine.  As a 

farmer I am already forced to go through excessive regulations when applying for or 

transferring water rights.  The cost is very high  and the time for processing is 

excessive.Changing current water rules will likely increse both the regulatory cost 

and processing time.  Leave well enough alone! 

 

LeRoy Kropf 


